
 

 
Dear Davis Family and Friends, 
 
Many of you have asked how  
you can help support Coach  
Harvey’s family during their time  
of loss.  We have spoken to  
his wife and they are deeply touched by the outpouring of 
support from our Davis family and the community.  
 
At this time they are not in need of meals or food, but have 
expressed a need for cash donations/visa gift cards.  If you 
would like to help support the family during this difficult time, 
cash/ visa gift card donations can be given to Mrs. Hill.  
Please place the donation in an envelope marked “donation 
for Coach Harvey”. 
 
We are also in the process of setting up a college fund for 
Coach Harvey’s daughter, Samantha, in his 
memory. Samantha is currently a 6

th
 grader but is a Leila 

Davis Alumni.  We hope to have this account set up by next 
week. If you would like to contribute towards Sam’s college 
fund please check back on the website next week for more 
information.  We will also be including details in our next 
newsletter.    

 
The students and staff will be start-
ing to plan a celebration of life for 
Coach Harvey in the coming weeks.  
More information will be forthcoming.   
We appreciate your continued     
support of our Davis community. 
 
 
 


